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Tuesday 09 July 2019 
 
To Parents/Carers of All Pupils 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Whole School Sports Day – Friday 19th July 2019 
 
We are excited to hold a sports day this year which will take place on the last day of term, Friday 
19th July. Pupils will take part in both traditional sports day races and some pirate themed activity 
stations (digging for buried treasure, etc). Our Key stage 3 pupils will be supporting our younger 
pupils with this event and will also take part in some traditional races. Light refreshments will be 
available. 
 
We would like to invite all parents/carers to join us and watch children take part.  We apologise for 
such short notice, as this event was not planned in the yearly diary.  It has, however, evolved in 
response to our ‘pirate’ reading theme in primary phase this term.  Throughout the year, our termly 
reading themes, led by Mrs Pembery (primary phase reading intervention support / library co-
ordinator), have culminated in a dress up and role play celebration. 
 
Our sports day will take place from 9.30 – 11.30 on the primary phase play area. Parents should 
arrive and enter through the primary phase gate. As parking spaces on site are limited, please may 
we ask parents and carers to park off-site. We do have disabled parking on-site for those that need 
it. 
 
Pupils should come to school on this day dressed in their PE kit or may dress as a pirate if they 
wish to.  Pupils should bring a water bottle which is clearly named.  Please apply sun cream and 
send pupils with a named sun hat if the weather that day is hot. 
 
We hope you are able to come along to this event and celebrate the end of term with us.  
 
Parents/carers may take their child home afterwards if they wish to (please inform Mrs Edwards at 
reception desk before doing so). 
 
We look forward to seeing you there for a fun filled morning. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Ives  
Head of School  
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Whole School Sports Day – Friday 19th July 2019 
 
Please return this slip to Mrs Edwards on Reception by Friday 12th July 2019. 
 
 
 

 I / we will be attending the above sports day event.     
 

 I / we will not be attending the above sports day event.     

 

 

 

Pupil Name……………………………………………………………………………………………….   

 

Signed Parent/Carer ……………………………………….………..   Date ………………………… 

 
 


